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Due to the coronavirus (COVID-19), the Trinity Area Board of Directors meetings
in May  have been held via a video conferencing platform. Due to the current
extraordinary circumstances,  the Board has suspended their policy  which 
 requires the physical presence of at least a majority of the members of the Board
for a meeting to be conducted.  When circumstances change to allow the Board to
safely convene in one location, they will revert to the usual policy.   Thanks to the
Trinity Area Technology Department for making this happen!
 
  For more information, visit the district website the day of the meeting.
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